
Project AWARE Ohio resources are now available online! Check out http://
resources.oberlinkconsulting.com/ to access our E-news, information briefs, and compen-
dia at the click of your mouse. Our information is more readily available than ever before so 
that you can easily access and share it with others to help promote positive mental health de-
velopment among all students.  

 

   Resources Now Available Online! 

Information Brief: Bullying of LGBT Students 
In addition to exploring our resources that are now available online, please read the attached 
information brief about lesbian, gay, bisexual, and transgender (LGBT) students and the bul-
lying they frequently experience in schools. You will first learn about what LGBT bullying is 
and the specific ways it can affect students. Then you can read about all of the ways you can 
make a difference and positively impact students’ experiences in schools!   

 

The Project AWARE Ohio team includes partners in 3 county ESCs.  If you are from those local areas and 
want more information about Project AWARE services, please contact: 
Cuyahoga County ESC: Mary Wise; (216) 901-4201; mary.wise@esc-cc.org   
Warren County ESC: Vycki Haught; (513) 379-2310; vycki.haught@warrencountyesc.com  
Wood County ESC: Angela Patchen; (419) 354-9010 x228; apatchen@wcesc.org  
 
For information about Project AWARE in other regions of the state, please contact: 
Emily Jordan: emily.jordan@education.ohio.gov  
Cricket Meehan: meehandc@miamioh.edu  
Kathy Oberlin (Ohio Mental Health Network for School Success): oberlink2@gmail.com  

Ohio PBIS Showcase Award Winners 
The 2015 Ohio Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) Showcase was held on 
December 1, 2015. At the day-long event, 22 schools were recognized for their successful im-
plementation of PBIS. For a list of the award winners, see  http://content.govdelivery.com/
accounts/OHED/bulletins/129b896  Congratulations to all of these schools for their  great 
work! 

If you are interested in learning more about PBIS in Ohio, please visit  http://
education.ohio.gov/Topics/Other-Resources/School-Safety/Building-Better-Learning-
Environments/PBIS-Resources  
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